From: Sheehy, John

Sent: 08 April 2020 10:08

To: Plannin

Ce I

Subject: FW: 2020/0147/P - Planning application for a communication tower at Southfleet,

Malden Road NW5 4DD

Colleagues,
Please log the objection below against 2020/0147/P, case officer Matthew.
Regards,

John Sheehy
Senior Planner

ent: pri :
To: Sheehy, John <john.sheehy@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: 2020/0147/P - Planning application for a communication tower at Southfleet, Malden Road NW5 4DD

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden and may be malicious Please take extra care with
any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. If in any doubt contact
InformationSecurityTeam@camden.gov.uk please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about
Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr. Sheehy,

As a neighbour and with children going to school at @i kentish Town NN - writing to object to
the new current planning application proposed for a communication tower based at Southfleet Malden Road
NWS5 4DD

| look forward to an update on this matter.

Kind regards,



